
 

28 January 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 

 

We will be holding a One-to-One Devices Information Evening on Thursday 30 January, 
5:00pm to 6:00pm via Teams. This will be an opportunity for us to answer a few of the 
questions we have been asked and you will be able to meet a representative from the 
supplier of the devices, as well as a representative of Freedom Tech who are providing 
the finance services. 
 

Please could you complete THIS FORM to let us know if you will be attending on 
Thursday and we will send you the link to join the meeting on Thursday morning. 
 

Best wishes 

Mr B Stafford 

Senior Leader, Emerging Technologies 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4KyVbvBroP9Nt6d9z9qmfy5URVpHVUg2VE5QTUxLQVlYOURDTVNVQVlZUS4u

